
 

 

Ladybird Parent Support Group  

For children and young adults with additional needs and 

disabilities 

 
At: The Social Hall, Brough Methodist Church, 

HU15 1DL 

SAM’S SAFARI WILL BE VISITING OUR NEXT GROUP: 

SATURDAY 24TH SEPTEMBER 2.30PM-3.45PM 

Please email to book your place, siblings welcome.  

We are asking for a donation of £2 per child. 

Sam Safaris has been running for a number of years delivering animal 

experiences to schools, clubs and children’s parties. They bring a selection 

of rare and exotic reptiles, insects and mammals for the children to 

experience. For more information please see their website 

www.samsafaris.co.uk 

 

With special thanks to The Atkinson Foundation, The Morrisons Foundation and 

Elloughton-cum-Brough Town Council for helping to fund the new group.  

You do not have to be registered at Ladybird Preschool to attend our 

support group.   

Email: lizstubbinsladybird@mail.com for more information 

Facebook: @ladybirdsupport or Ladybird Parent Support Group (closed page) 

Ladybird Preschool registered charity number: 1024295 

 


